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African American/Black Student Success Plan  
African American/Black Student Success Plan Advisory Group Meeting 

November 2, 2022, 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 
To promote good social distancing, this meeting will be held virtually. 

The public may listen in using the following call-in line: Phone number: +1 971-323-1674 
Access code: 240 125 792# 

 

The Oregon Department of Education and the African American/Black Student Success Advisory 
Group will be holding a virtual meeting on Wednesday, November 2, 2022.  

During this meeting the Advisory Group will provide insight, advise, and offer recommendations 
to the Oregon Department of Education around the development and implementation of the 
statewide plan for African American/Black students who are being served in early childhood to 
post-secondary education programs.  

Agendas and approved meeting minutes will be posted to our African American/Black Student 
Success website. 

Individuals wishing to call-in via the conference line (audio only) are asked to join at 8:55 
a.m. Gentle reminder to please mute yourself upon entry by clicking *6. 

Presently, the Advisory Committee is only accepting written public testimony. Please submit 
written testimony electronically to Erin Rothweiler at Erin.Rothweiler@ode.oregon.gov no later 
than 5:00 p.m., Monday, October 31, 2022. ADA accommodation requests should be made by 
calling 503-947-5747. 

https://www.oregon.gov/ode/students-and-family/equity/AfricanAmericanBlackStudentEducation/Pages/HB2016AdvisoryGroup19-21.aspx
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